
Subject: FW: Stop Highway 13

From: Marc Xuereb 
Sent: March 10, 2021 4:06 PM 
To: Medeiros, Martin <martin.medeiros@brampton.ca>; Patrick Brown <patrick.brown@brampton.ca>; ZZG-COUNCIL 
<zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: climate@environmentaldefence.ca 
Subject: Stop Highway 13 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Good day.   
I'm writing to you, my Ward Councilor and Mayor, to urge you to support the motion at Peel Region Council tomorrow 
night opposing the proposed Highway 413. 

I have lived in Brampton for five years, and have been impressed with the work the City has been doing on planning for a 
more sustainable future through its visioning process as well as its planning for more compact developments on the 
west side of the city.  

The proposed Highway 413 is completely incompatible with Brampton's own plans for more compact urban 
development. 

More importantly, it is the exact opposite of the kind of transportation infrastructure we should be building given the 
climate crisis. Supporting Highway 413 would make a mockery of the City's June 2019 climate emergency declaration 
and Community Energy and Emission Reduction Plan. 

Please support tomorrow's motion, and follow that up with a clear statement from Brampton Council next. 

Sincerely,  

Marc Xuereb  
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